
3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 (b) Sport and Recreation New Zealand (SPARC) 
 
  Peter Goldsmith and Graham Condon, members of SPARC, addressed the Committee and 

provided information about its new strategic document and the decision to no longer contribute 
towards the Community Response Fund.  The Sport Development team will work with sports at 
the national and regional level.  SPARC will consult with Councils to work towards strategies to 
encourage and support physical recreation. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


